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Public Hearing 

New York State Community Development Block Grant (CDBG)  

Tioga Mobile Dental Services Project 

August 5, 2021 
 

 The Public Hearing on New York State Community Development Block 

Grant regarding the project Tioga Mobile Dental Services was called to order by 

the Chair at 1:01 P.M.  Eight Legislative members were present with Legislator 

Weston being absent and Legislator Monell arriving at 1:02 P.M. 

 There were five people in attendance. 

 The Clerk read the legal notice as published in the official newspapers. 

 Lisa McCafferty, Public Health Director spoke. “Good Afternoon. The dental 

van is out and about and is currently parked at the Health & Human Services 

Building. We have had a huge increase in people needing services of various sorts 

and we are gearing up to go back into the schools and do our rotational 

schedule with the kids.  This has been really great for the community.  If you have 

not had a chance to see it first-hand or walk through it, I recommend you stop by 

and do so.” 

 There being no further comments, the hearing was adjourned at 1:03 P.M. 


